
From: Lindsey Ozbolt
To: Lucy Temple
Cc: Dusty Pilkington; Mike Engelhart; Robert Omans; Mark Cook; Chelsea Benner; Jeremy Johnston
Subject: Re: Cle Elum Emergency work in Yakima River
Date: Friday, September 14, 2018 8:10:34 AM

Thank you Lucy.  Dusty will incorporate this into the exemption letter. 

Best,

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

On Sep 14, 2018, at 7:10 AM, Lucy Temple <lucy@cityofcleelum.com> wrote:

There is a tree or log that has racked up on the mid-channel pier putting pressure on
the bridge. The City will be in the water in the vicinity of the in-channel pier and can
nudge the log to release it from the bridge.
 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 3:13 PM
To: Lucy Temple
Cc: Dusty Pilkington; Mike Engelhart; Robert Omans; Mark Cook; Chelsea Benner;
Jeremy Johnston
Subject: Re: Cle Elum Emergency work in Yakima River
 
Lucy and/or Mark. 

Please provide a description of the work that will be performed for the county as part
of this project as well and what exemption you expect this fall under.  This can be done
through a respond to this email. That way we can cover everything appropriately
through this one exemption request that we have agreed to expedite.

Thank you,
 
Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us
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On Sep 13, 2018, at 2:11 PM, Lucy Temple <lucy@cityofcleelum.com> wrote:

Dusty,
As mentioned on the phone, the work we were hoping to cover under the
attached shoreline exemption application has now become critical. The
Yakima River level has dropped dramatically causing the river to be
diverted away from our water intake for the City’s drinking water system.
This means we need to get in there and do the work on Tuesday to get
the debris moved as planned within the attached , so we can get the
water to the intake structure.
 
We request an emergency approval, or an after-the-fact approval so we
can maintain our City water system.
 
Thank you,
 
Lucy Temple, Planner
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